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Cahill Shortlisted for Two IFLR Americas Awards 
2024

Date: 03/08/2024 

Cahill has been shortlisted for two honors as part of the International Financial Law Review (IFLR) Americas Awards 
2024.  First, Cahill’s work on the financing for Apollo’s $8.1 billion LBO of Univar Solutions earned a nomination for 
Deal of the Year.  Additionally IFLR Americas has recognized the Cahill team with a nomination for Team of the Year 
in the Loans category. 

The IFLR Americas Awards 2024 recognize firms at the cutting edge of legal innovation in dealmaking. IFLR will 
announce the winners at a live ceremony in New York on May 15, 2024. For more information on the awards and to 
see the full shortlist, please click here.
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